
As Telstra shareholders (5,200 shares) we wish to strongly protest against the 
proposed government intervention to break-up Telstra. 
 
After the government having encouraged all Australians to buy into Telstra, we feel 
betrayed by the current govt's proposed actions which will significantly reduce the 
assets of all investors, and will in particular drastically affect small ma & pa 
shareholders like ourselves. 
 
Ian & Anne Heyes 
Sheffield Tasmania 
 


